By now, RIFGC members should have received information about a fund-raiser for next spring: a tour of some of England's best gardens and a full day at the Chelsea Flower Show, May 15-23, 2024. Detailed, day-to-day itineraries are available; contact Sandi Tinyk (sandi.tinyk7@gmail.com) for a copy or additional information.

What was not previously announced is the fact that there is a deadline to register with a $500 deposit by October 1. Reservations after that date will be accepted pending availability. This tour has been designed specifically for members of RIFGC clubs, but after the October 1 deadline, we will open up the trip to non-members to ensure the running of the tour as scheduled. 

Hope you decide to join us on this beautiful opportunity to tour outstanding gardens and enjoy a full day at the world's most prestigious flower show, the Chelsea Flower Show, on Members Day!

